
	
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

Subcommittee for EDC Survey 
	

 Minutes of Meeting  
Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at 12:00 pm (noon) 

Town Offices Conference Room 
233 Atlantic Avenue 

	
DRAFT 

 
1. Call to Order: meeting was called to order at noon by Jim Better, chair EDC.  
 Attendees: Jim Better, Phil Wilson, Rick Stanton, Joe Bernardo, Kirsten Larsen-
Schultz and Sean McKinley from UNH Survey Center 
 
2. Approval of Minutes  
 None 
 
3. Old Business  
 None 
 
4. New Business  

 Organize – select chair: Rick Stanton was nominated and selected 4-0. 
 Discuss and set Meeting schedule: Meeting schedule was set for 4:30pm, at the 

Town Hall, prior to the monthly EDC meetings for January (3 January) and 
February (7 February), and an additional meeting for noon on 17 February at the 
Town Offices, Executive Conference Room. 

 Discuss Draft Survey Comments: Focused on several topic areas for clarifying 
survey questions: sewers, signs on Route 1, mixed use zoning, and Town as 
recreation destination. Sean McKinley will revise draft and send out soon. All 
comments should go to email (edc@northhampton-nh.gov ). 

 
5. Next Meeting Date & Time: 3 January 2018, Noon, at Town Hall. 
 

6. Adjournment: Adjourned at 1:45pm. 

Respectfully, 

Rick Stanton, recorder 

 

Attachments: 

1. Joe Bernardo’s survey comments. 
2. EDC email (single) 

 


